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Dear David Bame, Chair, 
San Diego County Independent Redistricting Commission,

Please find attached the Valley Center Community Planning Group formal statement for the upcoming
redistricting meeting on December 2nd, 2021.

Thank you for the opportunity.

Sincerely,

Dori Rattray, Seat 3
Valley Center Community Planning Group

 




